



To: Joseph St. Laurent

President, CSO

Chemic Laboratories, Inc. 480 Neponset Street, Bldg 7

Canton, MA 02021

Subject: Review of Protocol, "Evaluation of Volcano® Vaporizer for the efficient

emission of THC, CBD, and CBN and the significant reduction and/or elimination of total particulate matter (TPM) and Tar components (various organic compounds in TPM that absorb UV radiation) obtained from

NIDA."

From: Ted Broman

Ted Broman

Senior Director, CMC

Vivus, Inc.

1172 Castro Street

Mountain View, CA 94040

Dear Joseph,

I have reviewed the revised protocol No. 2696A version 4 dated 18DEC07 and find there is sufficient scientific merit to support of the study being executed as designed.

Regards,

Ted Broman